
Dear Productivity Commission, 

While I have worked for most of my life (Office Administration) I have been unable to find a 
full-time job during the last 12 months - only a few short-term assignments with a temp 
agency. 

Many smaller Local businesses often close when a major employer closes down. 

The loss of skills and the risk of components manufacturing closing down. 

I am concerned about Australia's current situation where large numbers of people are 
under-employed or unable to find work. 

Kind Regards, 
Maree Williamson 
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